
In this issue: 
Calendar 

Congratulations 8th Grade Graduates! 

 

 

 

May 

• 21st  Work Day at SPI 

• 25th Last Day of School/End of the 4th Quarter (No Bus) 

• 28th Work Day at SPI 

August 

• 10th K-8 First Day of School  

• 15th Preschool First Day of School  

For in Him [Jesus] all things were created: things in heaven and on earth, visible and invisible, 

whether thrones or powers or rulers or authorities; all things have been created through Him and 

for Him. (Colossians 1:15-16) 

COUGAR CHAT 
May 20, 2022 

Dear Parents, 
As I mentioned last month, Mrs. David will be concluding her time as SPI's secretary at the end of June. She 

has been training Mrs. Jen Fuelling the past few weeks to ensure a smooth transition. I would like to  
 publicly thank Mrs. David for her years of service to SPI. In particular, I thank her for assisting me in my 

principal role. During my 5 years at SPI, she has been a great help to me. Thank you, Mrs. David. 
An email was sent to all parents yesterday with a ballot for electing PTL officers for the 2022-23 school year. 

Please complete the online ballot by noon on May 22. Thank you. 
We would appreciate your help in moving classroom items and preparing the school for the construction that 

will occur this summer. Check yesterday's email for details. May 21 & 28, 8am to noon.  
 
Mr. Becker 
 
Memory for this week:  Who receives this sacrament worthily? Fasting and bodily preparation are certainly fine 
outward training. But that person is truly worthy and well prepared who has faith in these words: “Given and shed for 
you for the forgiveness of sins.” But anyone who does not believe these words or doubts them is unworthy and unpre-
pared, for the words “for you” require all hearts to believe. 

We congratulate our 8th Grade Graduates.        

May God continue to lovingly guide you into 

the future He has planned for you. 

Emma Fuelling, Carissa Mickley, 

Chloe Springer 

Micah David 

Owen Gresley 

Logan Schlemmer 

Athan Hull 



http://www.stpeterimmanuellutheran.org 

Like us on FACEBOOK @SPICougars  

The parochial school of St. Peter and Immanuel Lutheran Churches proclaims the Gospel, 

serves its students, and reaches out to the community. 

Please continue to check our Facebook page for information and updates.   

 

Account Balance Update:  If your family has a balance due or credit for the school fees/milk/childcare, that amount 
will be added to your 2022-2023 accounts. Thank you for making tuition payments in a timely manner.                 

Please contact the school office if you have questions.                           

Choice and SGO Scholarships      For more information about the scholarships we offer, please go to the links:                                                

Choice Scholarship, visit  www.in.gov/doe/students/indiana-choice-scholarship-program/   The Lutheran Scholarship 

Granting Organization (SGO) visit https://www.lutheransgo.org/schools/.  The application for the SGO Scholarship can  

be found at the above link. If your family has received an SGO or Choice Scholarship in the past, you may apply for the 

Choice Scholarship. Please contact Mr. Becker to schedule a time to complete the online application. 

Reminder: No milk this week. 

             8:15-9:15 Closing Chapel 

                    Pre-K/Kindergarten Graduation 

Sports Awards 

9:15-9:45 Snack (Students Change for Field Day) 

9:45-11:45 Field Day Stations 

11:50-12:30 PICNIC LUNCH -Hot Dog, Fruit Snacks, Chips and Drink provided by SPI PTL                                        

(Please feel free to pack extra food for your child)                                                                         

12:30-1:30 Ice Cream/ Bounce House/Kickball game  

2:00 Dismissal (No Bus) 

(Please send sunscreen, a towel, water bottle and extra change of clothes with your student.) 

May 25th 

This is the last Cougar Chat for 

2021-22! 

https://www.lutheransgo.org/schools/

